
 

21st July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope you and your families are well. 

I am writing to inform you of our plans for the upcoming GCSE results day on Thursday 20th 

August. As you will be aware, we have already sent out communication to you and your 

child regarding their preference for the day. As you might expect, we have had a mixed 

response with equal numbers wanting to collect their results in person and those preferring 

them to be emailed. 

In terms of email requests, we will send results out at 8am on the Thursday. For those 

students who preferred collection in person, we are distributing results in stages from 8am. 

This will be done alphabetically and detailed below. 

I appreciate that things are far from what anyone would have wanted this year. GCSE results 

day is a particular favourite for myself and many colleagues who enjoy the day enormously. 

However, things are different and we must uphold our collective responsibility to keep 

everyone safe. To this end, it is very important that we adhere to public health guidance on 

the day. This means students must stick to their allocated time slot and not gather in large 

groups on the school site. Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

May I remind you of our commitment to support every student in accessing their post-16 

courses. I have detailed more about this in the letter students will receive with their results. 

However, I will remind you that a ‘next steps’ meeting with Mrs Mohomed is available on the 

day for students who feel this would benefit them. 

Finally, I would like to thank you for your support over the past five years. I sincerely hope 

that all the students secure their post-16 course of choice in September and wish them all 

the very best for the future. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs A Kimblin     Mr R Hall      
Headteacher     Deputy Headteacher   

 

Schedule for collection in person on the 20th August. 

A-C 8am 

D-H 8.30am 

I-L 9am 

M-R 9.30am 

S-Z 10am 

 

 

 


